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Tbilisi, 29 June 2021 
 
 
 

 
 
 
TO:   Professor Nino LAPIASHVILI 

Director of the Institute for European Studies of Ivane Javakhishvili 
Tbilisi State University (TSU) 

 
 
Dear Professor Lapiashvli, 
 
I would like to express my gratitude for inviting me to participate in the ‘Jean Monnet’ 
Conference, organized by the Institute for European Studies within Tbilisi State University 
on Thursday, 24 June.  
 
The event was very well organized, and it was a pleasure to interact both with the other 
distinguished guests, and especially with the young students who showed a high interest 
towards European policies and the work of the European Union Monitoring Mission 
(EUMM) in Georgia.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to reiterate our readiness to visit the university and 
meet the students in the autumn, when the new school year begins, hopefully in physical 
format. This will allow us to provide a deeper insight into our Mission’s work and interact 
more actively with the students.  
 
Head of Mission’s Office will act as the main point of contact to organize this visit 
(homoffice@eumm.eu) and I kindly ask you to refer to them for further details.  
 
Please receive, dear Professor Lapiashvili, the expression of my highest consideration.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Marek Szczygiel 
 
Head of Mission 
EUMM Georgia 
 
 
 
 
 


